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Sunstone class – Riley – for his love of phonics and story writing.

Moonstone class – Marika – for making an animal shop and writing a price list.

Coral class – Enzi – for super Maths work.

Pearl class – Millie – for super division in Maths.

Topaz class – All Y2 – for showing a mature attitude to their SATs. 

Emerald class – Nile – for becoming a mature member of the class and making excellent choices.

Turquoise class – Angelina – for excellent work with coordinates.

Sapphire class – Rizwan & Destiny – for their amazing, digitally published relount. Well done!

Amethyst class – Shiny – for making a super effort with timetables in Maths!

Rainbow class – Arwa – For making excellent progress in all areas of the curriculum.
Attendance

Congratulations to the winning classes for attendance this week:

1st place 	Tanzanite		97.69%

2nd place	Sunstone		97.14%

3rd place 	Sapphire		96.19%

Whole School attendance for this week 	is
93.26%.

Our attendance target is 96.5%
We need to work together to make this better.

House points

The house points for this week are:

Oak		146 points
Ash		127 points
Birch		124 points
Elm	 105points

Well done Oak!
Summer Fair
Brentnall will be holding its Summer Fair on Friday 14th July.  Preparations are already underway. 
To make the fair as successful as possible, we are asking for your help in a number of ways:

Are you available (or do you know someone who can) come into school to make things with the children to be sold at the fair?

Would you like to join, or help Brentnall Community Team organise the Summer Fair?

Can you ask friends, family, employers, local businesses etc to donate gifts or prizes for our raffle and stalls?

Any donations can be dropped off at the School Office.  Later in the term we will be holding a non-uniform to raise further donations for the fair. As always, thank you for your continued support!

Courses
The Broughton Trust will be holding the following courses starting on Thursday 8th June.
English 9.30am – 12.00pm 
Maths 12.30pm – 3.00pm
The courses will run for four weeks. Please contact The Broughton Hub for further details.

School Closes
School closes for half term today.
School reopens on Monday 5th June. 


